
Subject RE: Greggs Bakery redevelopment planning application

From planning@richmond.gov.uk

To Bernie.McGrath@swlstg.nhs.uk; Faherty, Thomas

Sent 18 November 2019 16:43

Dear Bernie McGrath,

Thank you for your email which has been forwarded to Thomas Faherty who will add your comments onto the case 
file. All comments are made available for public viewing on our website. If you wish to view the current progress of this 
application please click on the following link:
http://www2.richmond.gov.uk/PlanData2/Planning_Search.aspx
Please be aware the Council can only take into account 'material planning considerations' when looking at your 
comments. The most common of these are shown in the link below:
http://www.richmond.gov.uk/what_is_a_valid_objection_to_a_planning_application
Where an application is to be decided by the Planning Committee a summary of all representations are included in the 
report to them.

We are conducting a Customer Experience Survey to gather customer feedback to help improve our services. The survey 
only takes 5 minutes and can be completed by using the link below.
www.richmond.gov.uk/customer_feedback

Kind regards
Dan Nugent

Corporate Customer Services
Serving Richmond and Wandsworth Councils
Tel: 0208 891 1411
www.richmond.gov.uk / www.wandsworth.gov.uk
You can also follow us on Twitter for up to date information and news: Twitter @LBRUT_help

From: Bernie.McGrath@swlstg.nhs.uk
Sent: 18/November/2019 13:00 (GMT)
To: envprotection@richmond.gov.uk
Subject: Greggs Bakery redevelopment planning application 
Dear Sirs

Ref No 19/0646/FUL

I am concerns with the redevelopment of Greggs Bakery, the impact to the residents of the surrounding area my findings 
are as follows:-

Traffic generation, road access.
Congestion of more traffic.
Visual amenity/loss of privacy.
Layout and density of building.
Keeping with the street house, similar house should be build keeping with the period of the houses within this area.
Having 116 residents within the development too much for the size of the roads.
Inadequate parking provision seems, a further 15 spaces have been removed from this scheme, from 0.99 to 0.86 and 
no provision for visitors, so this will be a knock on an effect to the locals residents, which at the moment we still have 
problems parking on the streets.

Appreciated very much if you can put forward my concerns, and my post code is TW2 6RH.

With thanks,

RE: Greggs Bakery redevelopment planning application
18 November 2019 16:50
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Bernie McGrath
Facilities Dept.
T: 0203513 6547
M:07834392545
E: bernie.mcgrath@swlstg.nhs.uk
A: Facilities
South West London & St. Georges Mental Health NHS Trust.
Building 17, Springfield University Hospital,
61 Glenburnie Road,
London SW17 7DJ

This e-mail is confidential and privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, please accept our apologies; please do not disclose, copy or distribute information in 
this e-mail or take any action in reliance on its contents: to do so is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. Please read our full email disclaimer. Thank you for 
your co-operation.
For a full version of the disclaimer please visit https://www.swlstg-tr.nhs.uk/privacy-notice

   Quick Notes Page 2    

https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/XxPGCqjRs1DJl4UZZXu_?domain=swlstg-tr.nhs.uk

